
In light of this summer’s escalation of violence in Palestine 
and Israel, and the horrific events In Gaza,  
GATHER+962 has been moved to February 26-March 1, 2015. 

GATHER+962 will still take place at the Mövenpick Resort & Spa Dead Sea, Jordan as 
planned. The shift in date will allow us to more meaningfully address the changing priorities 
and new realities in the Middle East. Indeed, the need to come together for the purpose of 
creative thinking and practical action could not be more called for than now. Stay tuned for 
more details! 

If you have already applied to GATHER+962 the change in dates will not impact your 
application, so we hope you can still pencil in the new dates in your calendar. We will be 
reaching out to you soon to update you on the status of your Application. 

If you haven’t applied, then we encourage you to do as soon as we re-launch the 
Application Form over the coming weeks. Additional resources for financial assistance have 
also been allocated to support the participation of accepted applicants, based on levels of 
need. We will be in touch over the coming weeks to update you with the re-launch of the 
Application Forms and with news on the program. 

If you have any questions or thoughts to share please don’t hesitate to email us at gather@
seedsofpeace.org. We always want to hear from you on how we can better use the 
GATHER platform to support you. 

The GATHER+962 team 


